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Term 3, Week 9 – 7th September 2021 
 

Nowra Hill Public School 
 

T: 02 4421 5671   

T: 02 4423 2148  E: nowrahill-p.school@det.nsw.edu.au 

   W:nowrahill-p.school.det.nsw.edu.au 

________________________________________________________________  

 

Dear Parents and Carers 

I hope you all had a wonderful Father’s Day and spent the 

time together creating special memories. We are now into 

our fourth week of ‘learning from home’ and we continue to 

appreciate the support you are providing your children 

during this time.  After our Zoom staff meeting on Monday our 

staff would like to congratulate all the parents who are 

working or studying from home and are juggling ‘learning 

from home’ with their children. You are leading by example 

and teaching your child a lot about resilience and ‘doing the 

right thing.’ We are seeing some great work coming in. Please 

remember to enjoy time together as well and please reach 

out if you need help with learning from home tasks. 

Our school puts the health and safety of our school 

community as our most important priority. By keeping your 

children at home and following NSW Health Guidelines you 

are helping to keep your children and that of others safe.  

Home Learning 

Our Year 4/5 and 5/6 students have started Zoom sessions and 

are beginning to use Google Classroom more often and more 

effectively. I hear all parents have gone above and beyond 

to help connect students via this platform. I am looking 

forward to popping into a session and saying hello to all the 

students and hear about their learning from home 

experiences. If we continue with home learning then we will 

extend Zoom to our younger students. 

 

Weekly Events 

Wednesday  

Thursday  

Friday  

 

Upcoming Events 

 

Friday, 17th September 

Last Day of Term 3 

Tuesday, 5th October 

First Day of Term 4 
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At this stage we don’t know what Week 10 will look like. As soon as the Premier announces 

the NSW Health regulations for Regional Areas and we are aware of what is beyond this 

week, we will update you as quickly as we can. 

Due to COVID restrictions some lessons in the Home Learning packs will be unable to be 

conducted at school. Teachers will have another activity in its place. Zoom sessions will 

only be for those students learning from home. 

During next week you may find that your teacher will be offline as they undertake some 

professional learning and planning for next term. Your classroom teacher will contact you 

via seesaw with further information. 

COLA update 

We are almost there! At the end of this week we will have the concrete poured. Our 

school is being transformed. We have had a lot of movement in and around the school 

with trucks and equipment. Our safety system has been reviewed regularly. Hopefully we 

will have full access to our playground sometime soon. 

 

 

                         

Happy Birthday and Best Wishes to Xavier and Hewie who celebrate their birthday this 

week. 


